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Heights
ACADEMY

Thursday 1°T May 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,
Exciting News! A Brand-New Event is Coming to Enfield Heights!

We are thrilled to introduce ‘Enfield Heights Got Talent’, a brand-new event inspired by the
popular TV show Britain’s Got Talent — and it’s coming to our school for the very first time!
This exciting showcase is all about giving our children the chance to shine and share their
amazing talents — talents they might not usually get to show us during the school day.
Whether it’s karate skills, musical instruments from different cultures, magic tricks, singing,
dancing, or something completely unique — we want to see it!

This event is a celebration of the creativity that our Enfield Heights pupils show every day.
We can’t wait to see them step into the spotlight and impress us with their talents!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

e Any year group can enter

¢ Acts can be solo, pairs or small groups (we are restricting groups to no more than 4 people)
e Acts can be anything, e.g. comedy, magic, singing, gymnastic sequence, dance, karate
demonstration, debating, story writing etc.

e Performances should be between 3 and 5 minutes

e Children must supply their own music (if needed) on USB or their own device

Class Rounds (Thursday 22nd May)

Children should start practising straight away. Children will need to tell their teacher (as soon
as possible) that they would like to enter so that the teacher can ensure all children get to
perform in the Class Rounds. Acts will perform to their own classes and the children then
have a blind vote, voting for the two acts they would like to go through to the semi-finals.
The Semi-Final (Monday 10%" June)

The two acts from each class will perform to the whole school in the hall, whereby a vote
will be taken by the children.

The Grand Final (Monday the 16™ of June) after school.

The Grand Final will take place after school at 3:30 PM. One act from each class will compete
against representatives from the other six classes. A panel of four neutral guest judges will
help select the winners. All adults, friends, and family are warmly invited to attend.
Refreshments will be available for purchase, kindly provided by our amazing friends at HPSA.
We hope that children will want to take part and enjoy celebrating the many talents we have
at Enfield Heights Academy.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Powrie

Headteacher
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